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Wheelock Parkway Phase III 
Question and Answer Forum 

September 10, 2018 

Dear Wheelock Parkway Property Owner: 

The Wheelock Parkway Phase III Paving Project will be completed this fall resulting in a street that is smoother, 
safer, and better lit.  In coordination with this project, Xcel Energy, Saint Paul Regional Water Services, and other 
utility services will be upgraded and improved. 

A Public Hearing before the City Council for the approval of the project’s assessments has been scheduled for 
October 3, 2018.   You will receive a separate mailing regarding this meeting.   

On Tuesday, September 18, 2018, representatives from the Department of Public Works Street Construction 
Division and the Office of Financial Services Real Estate Section will hold an informal question and answer forum 
to address questions you may have related to the construction work and/or assessment cost.   

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 
Stop by anytime between 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

North Dale Recreation Center 
1414 St. Albans Street North 

If you are unable or do not plan to attend the forum, you may contact me directly by phone at 651-266-6168 or 
by email at Cheng.Xiong@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

Billing and assessment questions should be directed to the Assessment office at 651-266-8858. 

Thank you, 

Cheng Xiong, Project Engineer 

cc: Real Estate Section 
Ryan Lowry 
Council President Brendmoen 
District 6 Planning Council 




